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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

5.            Favor Don C Moss The scope of ADHD is much wider in the general community than the 
average person realizes.  As such, every employee in every department must 
become basically familiar with potential difficulties when dealing with those 
affected.

Jodi  Chen Thank you, Supervisor Horvath, for drawing attention to ADHD, a condition 
affecting millions. I would like to highlight the challenges of accessing the 
Class A stimulants essential for functioning in school, work, and daily life. 
Strict regulations requiring monthly renewals, in-person visits, and limited 
refills make the process frustrating and difficult to manage. As a parent and 
family advocate, I am all too familiar with navigating these frequent follow-
ups. It is far too easy for individuals to fall through the crack when faced with 
prescription lapses, an overburdened healthcare system, and/or pharmacy 
shortages.

Untreated ADHD doesn’t just affect focus; it increases the risk of co-occurring 
conditions like anxiety and depression, worsening overall mental health. 
Improving access and support for those who rely on these medications is 
crucial.
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